
 

June 19, 2018 

  WHOLE SCHOOL INCURSION – LIFE EDUCATION  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
All students are expected to attend the “Life Education” program, and sessions will be followed up in class. If you have 
any queries regarding this program, please contact your child’s classroom teacher.  
 
Thank you, 
Miss Melissa den Elzen 
Life Education Coordinator 
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WHEN: Term 3 2018 – Tuesday 17th 
to Tuesday 24th July 

TIME:   Each class will be scheduled for one session over the week. Please 
speak with your child’s teacher for more information if needed. 

COST:  $10.00 - This event is included in the 2018 excursion/incursion levy.  

As your family has paid the 2018 levy in full, no further payment is required. 
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As part of our health education program we are having the “Life Education” mobile classroom visit our school. Students 

will engage in age appropriate lessons covering a wide range of health related topics, ranging from the human body and 

how it works, healthy eating and nutrition, medicines and drugs, bullying, resilience and social skills. We will be further 

broadening these topics in class both prior to, and after the “Life Education Van” visit with the student workbook 

(included in the cost), interactive online activities and class discussions. 

 

As part of our health education program we are having the “Life Education” mobile classroom visit our school. Students 

will engage in age appropriate lessons covering a wide range of health related topics, ranging from the human body and 

how it works, healthy eating and nutrition, medicines and drugs, bullying, resilience and social skills. We will be further 

broadening these topics in class both prior to, and after the “Life Education Van” visit with the student workbook 

(included in the cost), interactive online activities and class discussions. 

 


